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I'd like to voice my support for funding the Frog Ferry for service to Portland and 

beyond.  We have an underutilized transportation resource in the Willamette River, 

and a ferry service would be a fantastic addition to our transportation options.  As a 

resident of a waterfront area in Portland, I would love to use the ferry with my bicycle 

to expand my range of areas to visit in the city.  I think it would also be a great benefit 

to tourism and great way to activate the Portland Waterfront.  Please consider 

supporting at least the pilot stage of this project. 


